

12th May 2023

Dear Parent/Carer(s)

Year 4 Viking Workshop



To support our current topic about Vikings, we have arranged for the company 'Repeating History' to come into school on <u>Tuesday 23rd May 2023</u>. Repeating History offers children the opportunity to not just read about history, but to experience it too. They will be providing a day long school workshop to help inspire the Year 4 children through crafts, drama and role play as to what everyday life was like as a Viking.

To help the children immerse themselves in the day, we are inviting the Year 4 children to come into school on <u>Tuesday 23rd May 2023</u> dressed as Vikings. Please note - this is <u>NOT</u> compulsory and there is no expectation for parents to hire or buy any costumes – school uniform is perfectly fine. This is just an opportunity for children to dress up as Vikings if they wish to.

If you have any questions about the workshop, then please speak to either of us.

We very much hope that the children will enjoy taking part in this fun and educational workshop and gain valuable insight into life as a Viking.

Yours sincerely

A Stanley

C McBride

L Fisher

Mrs Stanley Year 4 Class Teachers. Miss McBride

Miss Fisher

Headteacher: Mrs T Skeggs

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs M Newhouse

Peartree Spring Primary School, Hydean Way, Stevenage, Herts, SG2 9GG

Telephone: 01438 233900 Fax: 01438 233901

Email: admin@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk Website: www.peartreespringjm.herts.sch.uk





































